DIE N EWAY 2

NEED TO GET IN TOUCH?

We would like to remind all fourth
grade students that we do have
one more week of fun in learning.
We are completing several units in
anticipation for the end of the

AGILBERT@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG - second quarter.

SCHOOL NUMBER: 402-292-1030

EMAIL

LBINKO@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG

Recently, the fourth graders were
able to reconnect with Mossington
the moss ball. Science is so much
fun!

KSTIANSEN@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG
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